FEB 13 1991

»

« SGTR:NLO
71-9256

Nuclear Packaging, Inc.
ATIN: Mr, Charles J. Temus
1010 Seuth 336th Street
Federal Way, WA 98003

Dear Mr. Temus:

This refers to your letter dated December 26, 1990, requesting thot
locket No. 71-3236 be made inactive. In response to your decision we ar:
terminating our review of the NuPac 10/140MB package. We are also
terminating our review, without & final determination, of your request
for withholding nf information which you claim to be proprietary under the
provisions of 10 CFR §2.790. Information which you claim as proprietary

is bewng returned to you under seperate cover,

Sincerely,

Paiginai & gren by

Charles E, MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Safeguards

and Transportation, NMSS
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